
STAFF REPORT 
 
To:  Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:   Mary Rogren, Assistant General Manager 
   
Agenda: August 8, 2017 
 
Report 
 Date: August 4, 2017 
 
Subject: Assistant General Manager’s Report    
________________________________________________________________________ 
Recommendation:  
No Board action required.   
 
Superintendent of Operations Recruitment 
 
Given Joe Guistino’s pending retirement on September 30, 2017, the District has 
engaged Koff & Associates to manage the recruitment efforts for a new Superintendent 
of Operations. 
 
The recruitment efforts were completed during July, and Koff staff conducted an initial 
screening of 15 applicants.   A first round of face-to-face interviews with top candidates 
is scheduled for Friday, August 11.  
 


